
 Lewiston-Porter Central School District 
 One Purpose. Your Pathway. Our Promise. 

 September 8, 2025 

 Dear Builders Club Volunteer, 

 Thank you for volunteering to work on  Saturday, September 20  , at the  Fort Niagara 
 Beach Sweep  sponsored by the Aquarium of Niagara.  We will meet at  10:00 AM  in the 
 beach/pool parking lot near the picnic shelter at Fort Niagara State Park in Youngstown. 
 The event is scheduled to last until noon, but please arrange for a ride to pick you up at 
 11:30 AM in case we finish early. Your family and friends are also welcome to stay and 
 help. 

 Please dress appropriately for the weather. If you or your parents have any questions or 
 concerns, please feel free to contact us at 754-8281 x5504 or (716) 946-9728.  We are 
 confident you will find this an enjoyable and enriching volunteer experience. 

 Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Oddy and Mrs. Munoz 
 Builders Club Advisors 


